Memories, Hope, and New Beginnings

By Susie Taffoni, local resident

In May, Chapin Women in Service holds its last meeting and luncheon until September. We elect a new board at this meeting and discuss plans for fundraising and service projects for 2023-24. This May, our luncheon was held at the Sail Club in Chapin, and the members enjoyed fellowship and delicious food catered by Blue Marlin. We also used this time together to assemble gifts which will be presented at Mother's Day Teas to residents in Assisted Living for both Lowman Home and Generations.

In honor of Mother's Day, our members brought an assortment of fabulous beauty products to be distributed to women residing at Sistercare. The women can choose what they need for themselves and their children. Sistercare states that Chapin Women in Service is their most significant donor. We are most grateful for allowing us to provide hope for these women and their families as they prepare for new beginnings.

Our patriotic bow-selling project continues to help American Legion Post 193 with its building project. You can purchase these beautiful bows for \$10.00 each. We will continue to sell them at Boland's each Friday and











Saturday in June from 9am-12pm. Our members are also selling bows to neighbors and family. Remember - the American Legion receives no federal funds and relies on donations and fundraising. This new building will be able to be used by the Chapin community, so we all need to support them in their fundraising efforts.

Chapin Women in Service is an IRS and state-recognized charity. We are dedicated to giving our time and creating resources to support meaningful local projects. To learn more about CWS, contact Julie Creathorn at 585-802-8122 or email: Chapinwomeninservice@gmail.com.

We would love to include more stories of organizations and residents who help to support our Chapin community. Submit your information to aprilrobinson@bestversionmedia.com